
2010-12-17 Report No. 24/2010: Conclusion of a significant agreement. 

The Management Board of ING Bank Śląski SA hereby gives notice that on 17 December 2010 a payment guarantee was issued to a company from the energy and fuel sector concerning payment under delivery contract up to the maximum amount of USD 142,000,000.00 valid until February 2012.
The total amount of all agreements concluded by the said company and the Bank during the last 12 months is PLN 1,017,775,000.00. 
The agreement for the highest amount was covered by the current report of the Bank No. 19/2010 dated 10 June 2010. 
The criterion for considering the agreement as a significant one is the amount of exposure which exceeds 10% of the Bank’s equity. 

The Counterparty is not related to ING Bank Śląski SA. 
